
The
Tampa

Riverwalk

News & Updates

January 2020 - HAPPY NEW YEAR!

From the Friends of the Riverwalk, we wish you a Happy New Year! Check out
our website for all things coming in 2020. It is going to be a great year for the

Tampa Riverwalk.

Website

Valentine's Day Paver Sale

Purchase a personalized paver along the Tampa Riverwalk for that special
someone this Valentine's Day. This makes a unique gift that any loved one

would appreciate! Sale runs through 2/14!



Purchase Personalized Paver

Save the Date for Riverfest 2020

Save the date for Tampa Riverfest May 1 - 2, 2020! More information to
come on our website and social platforms so be on the lookout.

If interested in sponsorship opportunities, please contact our Executive
Director, MaryBeth Williams, for more information at

mwilliams@thetampariverwalk.com

Holiday Sponsors

Thank you to our 2019 Holiday Lighted Boat Parade,
Holiday Decor, & Holiday Harbor Sponsors!

mailto:mwilliams@thetampariverwalk.com


Introducing our new Executive Director

Meet MaryBeth Williams

Following a thorough search, the Board of Directors
of Friends of the Riverwalk is pleased to welcome
MaryBeth Williams as its Executive Director.

Prior to her new role, MaryBeth served as the Senior
Director of Leadership Programs at the Tampa Bay
Chamber where she was responsible for all event
programming, membership, sponsorship and
budgeting of Emerging Leaders of Tampa Bay,
Leadership Tampa, Leadership Tampa Alumni and
Insight Tampa. She also spent 15 years in public
education; 9 as a middle and high school math
teacher and 6 as a middle and high school assistant
principal of curriculum. 

MaryBeth has a Bachelor's degree in Business
Administration from the University of Florida and a
Master's degree in Educational Leadership from the
University of South Florida. She is an honorary
commander for the 927th Air Refueling Wing
Readiness Logistics Squadron at MacDill Air Force
Base, a training facilitator for the Association of
Leadership Programs and a graduate of the
Hillsborough County BackStage Pass Program.

MaryBeth began her duties on December 2, 2019. 

Riverwalk Partner Highlight

The Barrymore Hotel Tampa
Riverwalk is located near Amalie



Arena, Tampa Convention Center,
Armature Works, Curtis Hixon
Waterfront Park, Tampa River

Center, and moments from Busch
Gardens Tampa, Adventure Island

water park, and many more popular
destinations around town. Our highly

desirable location and free
downtown shuttle make The

Barrymore an easy choice when
looking for Tampa hotels.


